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Dear Stave Falls Families,   

          SUMMER IS OFFICIALLY HERE !  

• Welcoming this summer break and an official end to this year!  Our 
last day of school is Thursday, June 25th. Report cards may be picked 
up from the office on Wednesday, June 24th between 9 and 2 pm. 
Students in-session will be bringing home their report cards.  

June Highlights & Reflections 

• Looking back on this inaugural year, it has been quite a remarkable 
journey! From the opening ceremony on our second day of school to a 
schoolwide Christmas concert to Jump Rope for Heart to Spirit Week 
and the Scholastic Book Fair and then a whole reset after spring break 
and now a final week of school in a hybrid model!  We as a learning 
community have certainly become practitioners of flexibility and 
resiliency on the various paths to completing this very interesting 
school year!  

                                           
Thank you all for your 
cooperation and support as we have walked this path together.  

 

• Students in-session this month have had an 
opportunity to experience new trails and all the other 
various forms of wildlife that have visited our forest! 
We have had the opportunity to build new trails, golf 
obstacle courses, build bug habitats and see the creek 
rising creating new arteries.  We are very excited to 
explore and set up new outdoor classroom areas in the 
fall.  

 
       

 

• GRAD 2020 -  Our Grade 6 students had the opportunity to visit Hatzic 
Middle this month and we wish them all the best as they begin the 
next adventure in their education! Best wishes to Ivan Dilling, Isaac 
McCreadie and David Valley Lopez!  
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• The Outside Kindergarten Orientation Trail visit welcomed some of our 
new students and parents with opportunity to explore some trails and  
to connect with the PAC.   Kindergarten teachers, Ms. Gregson and 
Ms. Pruim, are looking very forward to meeting you all in the fall!  

 
 

 

• A huge thankyou to the PAC from the Stave Falls staff! We appreciate 
all your hard work, fundraising and time that you have invested in 
helping make our school a success this year!  

• And a special thank you and shout out to Mr. Steve Anthonsen for all 
his hard work in helping our Christmas play be so successful! The play 
was definitely noted by staff as a highlight of the year!  

 
 

PAC CORNER    

Please see attached minutes from the last meeting.  

 

 

 Teacher’s Corner                        Farewell and wishing you all a very happy and healthy  summer! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking Forward to September 
 

We have attached the school supplies list for next September. There is a printed copy included with 
students’ report cards. If you want Staples to prepare the whole set for you, please call or email 
Staples at Jaime.Strocel@staples.ca UNLIKE LAST YEAR, you can order the packages on-line or by 
phone, or in person ANYTIME all summer. ALSO, the packages will be DELIVERED TO YOUR HOME! 
Thank you to Staples who are providing this valuable service to our school! 

 
Also please find attached next year’s district school calendar.  
In terms of what learning will look like in the fall, please see the Superintendent’s Memo to Parents of June 18th. 
Please continue to follow the district website for any updates and confirmations. Stay strong and stay safe!  
See you in September!  


